
Subject: Re: Reschedule Tomorrow?
From: Tricia Keane <tricia.keane@lacity.org>
Date: 12/04/2013 03:15 PM
To: Nate Kaplan <nate.kaplan@lacity.org>
CC: Don Duckworth <duckworth.donald@gmail.com>

I don't really know what happened to tomorrow, but if there is any way that we
can meet on 12/12 instead, it looks like most of my afternoon is open.  And I
promise I will write this in in permanent marker on my calendar!

Tricia Keane
Director of Planning
Councilmember Mike Bonin
City of Los Angeles
213-473-7011 | www.11thdistrict.com

On Wed, Dec 4, 2013 at 3:12 PM, Nate Kaplan <nate.kaplan@lacity.org> wrote:
Hi Tricia,
Do we need to reschedule our meeting w Don tomorrow?
If so, does 12/12 work for everyone?
-Nate

--
Nate Kaplan
Deputy District Director
Councilmember Mike Bonin
City of Los Angeles, 11th District
310-568-8772 | www.11thdistrict.com
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